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Background  
Age:22 
Birth Date: Jan. 17th, 2003 
Gender: Male 
Weight: 107 KG 
Height: 5’11” 
Place of Birth: Pasqua Hospital, Regina, Saskatchewan 
Appearance: Ritchie is a well built man and has a 
short well kept beard, with scar on his left cheek. He 
has black hair, and brown eyes.He has gained more 
scars after his time in the insurgency; this is mostly 
due to his tenure at Cell Shiva. The scars gained 
mostly reside on his right arm and chest.  
Psych Eval: Ritchie isn’t a very serious person, often 
joking and being seemingly uninterested in most 
situations. While he may seem uninterested, he cares. 
He can be serious when the situation calls for it, but 
simply believes his joking attitude will help others 
handle high stress scenarios. 
 
Ritchie, while born in Regina, spent most of his life 
living in a small town called Milestone. Like many 
residents of the province he took up a career in the 
trades, and was looking to become a welder. During 
this time in his life he also trained and fought as a 
boxer in the province with an unimpressive record of 
2-0. Before he could become a boxer, or a welder his 
normal life was cut short. During a camping trip deep 
in the woods he had an unfortunate run in with some 
escaped D-Class, and foundation. The details of what 
happened are foggy, but it led to him having to go on 
the run. He chose to flee north, and eventually ended 



up near Cell Omega. With foundation and CI in the 
middle of a firefight, he opted to help the group that 
hadn’t been pursuing him for months. This resulted in 
him joining Cell Omega, and becoming a member of the 
insurgency. 
 
After joining, rising the ranks was no trouble. 
Quickly taking a position as an NCO, and also being 
trained in every single thing he could be. Whether it 
was research, or explosives he was learning about 
them. Not long after, he became an officer. Then the 
Colonel of the cell. He served as long as he could, 
but after 
hearing his commander’s plans he decided to leave the 
cell, not wanting to support a maniac. This led him to 
Cell Shiva where he fought and used his extensive 
experience fighting sarkics to help lead the CI forces 
there to some success. Now that he is back at Cell 
Omega, he plans to help keep things operating 
smoothly. 
 
 
 
 
 
Don’t take anything beyond this point in character pal! 
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                      ART BELOW! 
    That’s him. That’s the guy. Art by Rat herself! 
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      Art by THEEEEE RatBa$tard!!!!!!!!!! WAOWZA! 


